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1. Graduation activities are this week.  Award Night is tonight, senior banquet is 

Tuesday and graduation ceremonies are Sunday, May 19.  Please note your 

invitation to all three events. 

2. The master schedule for next year is complete and all students have registered for 

classes next year. 

3. Students in grades 9-11 will be taking semester finals again this year on a 3 day 

finals schedule.  Parents and students have been informed of this procedure and 

all teachers are implementing semester testing. 

4. MAP testing is complete.  Please see the attached sheet for a summary of the high 

school scores. We will continue to discuss how to motivate students when taking 

the MAP test. Our target area for next year will be the current 9
th

 graders and 

math.  We consider both proficiency and growth when taking these exams.  We 

will be moving the testing forward two weeks next spring in order to avoid some 

field trips and athletic events in April. 

5. The CTE advisory committee will be meeting at the Pinicon on May 24 to review 

and approve our course changes for next year.  We have invited 15 industry and 

business leaders to attend. 

6. IEP transition day for seniors was held on May 7
th

.  8 seniors were exited off their 

IEPs and given resources through vocational rehab and case management as they  

transition to post-secondary education or into the workforce. 

7. We are working on a summer list to shine up the building as we transition into 

another school year.  Some of those tasks include removing a wall in the guidance 

department, adding new doors to the gym and replacing the tile on the first floor. 


